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Tennis Center  
Replacement Project  

 

 
 

olumbia University is replacing its existing tennis facility at the Baker Athletics Complex (clubhouse 
and air- supported bubble) with a state-of-the-art tennis center that will enhance the experience for 
student-athletes and club members. The new tennis facility will have six indoor courts and six exterior 
rooftop courts, and will house locker rooms, offices, and associated fitness and strength rooms. 

   
Water Main Replacement  

Between the Tennis Center and 218th Street 
 
What is Happening 
Beginning on or around Tuesday, May 30, work will commence to replace the water main supply line between the 
new tennis center facility at the Baker Athletics Complex and 218th Street. This work is anticipated to be complete in 
early July, weather permitting.  

 
Project Scope 
The following activities will occur:  

• The first week of work will take place at 218th Street (between Indian Road and Seaman Avenue) and will include 
the opening of the street to install a wet tap to the water line. This work will take approximately one week. 

• Beginning the week of June 5, the replacement of the water main replacement will commence at the tennis 
center building at Baker Athletics Complex, with work moving toward 218th Street as the project 
progresses. This work will take approximately 6 to 7 weeks.   

 
-Please note that all activities are subject to change based on weather and other field conditions- 

 
What to Expect 

• Work hours will be 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.  
• There will be asphalt saw cutting, jackhammering, delivery of materials, and other construction activities in 

support of the work. Expect intermittent construction noise, truck deliveries, debris removal, and other 
impacts typical of construction projects. After every work shift, trench openings will be plated to facilitate 
public use. 

• There will be impacts to street parking in the area of Seaman Avenue and the end of 218th Street. Lane 
closures are not expected. Please follow the direction and guidance of the construction flag persons who 
will be directing pedestrian traffic, as needed, on the street.  

• The entrance to the Muscota Marsh park will not be impacted. However, use caution and follow signage for 
sidewalk adjustments.   

 
For More Information 
You can find the latest construction information about this project on our website at  
cufo.columbia.edu/tenniscenterreplacement. Should you have any questions or concerns about this project, please 
call the Columbia University Facilities Services Center at (212) 854-2222 24 hours a day, seven days a week, or e-
mail projx@columbia.edu (emails responded to during normal business hours). 

 
To receive future updates via email, write to projx@columbia.edu with "Tennis Center Updates" in the subject line. 
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